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this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 d
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personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public.
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph)

CHED Project ACCESS 2024

The Commission on Higher Education invites interested Senior High
School Learners to participate in the Omnline Session of its Project ACCESS
(Acquainting In-Coming College Entrants on Scholarships and Grants-in-aid-
System) to be conducted via Zoom and Facebook Live on June 27, 2024 from
9:00 AM to 12:00 NN.

The activity aims to provide information and guidance to prospective college
entrants regarding available scholarships and grants-in-aid programs.

In this regard, this Office requests all the Schools Division Offices (SDOs) to
disseminate the said invitation. Participation of the interested participants is
personal and on a voluntary basis.

Attached is the request for a DepEd Regional Advisory for the said activity.

For inquiries, please contact Ms. Jenezy O. Laoyan, Project Technical Staff III
of the UniFAST Unit via mobile number 09985880401 or email at

jlaoyan@ched.gov.ph.

-

CLMD/JPA/jeca CHED Project ACCESS
0000/June 25, 2024



Republic of the Philippines
Office of the President
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
Cordillera Administrative Region

BAGCHNG PILIPINAS

20 June 2024 _
RELEASED

| No: 1220, \
ESTELA P. LEON-CARINO, EdD, CESO Iii By: =L EIALE] -
Regional Director Date: ___ - "' zoN ?
Department of Education - CAR e e SEETION BEGIO| A DEFICE -CAR,
Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet ,

JUN 24 202%

Dear Dir. Cariiio: ay: . TIME:

4

The Commission on Higher Education—Cordillera Administrative Region (CHED-CAR),
in partnership with the Department of Education - CAR will conduct the online session of
its Project ACCESS (Acquainting In-Coming College Enirants on Scholarships and
Grants-in-aid System) on June 27, 2024, via Zoom and Facebook Live, from 8 AM to
12 NN. Project ACCESS serves as the official Information, Education, and
Communication (IEC) campaign of CHED-CAR, aiming to provide information and
guidance to prospective college entrants regarding available scholarships and grants-in-
aid programs. Additionally, the project aims to offer career guidance and emphasize the
importance of lifelong learning.

In this regard, we request that this activity be advertised to your Senior High School
students in the region. The program will be live-streamed on Facebook through the CHED
UniFAST Cordillera Facebook page. !
We appreciate receiving the requested video message on or before June 25, 2024
through unifast.car@ched.gov.ph.

Should you need further details regarding this request, please contact Ms. Jezeny O.
Laoyan, Project Technical Staff lll of the UniFAST Unit, via mobile on 09985880401 or
email at jlaoyan@ched.gov.ph. :

Thank you very much for considering our request. We look forward to your positive

response.
Very truly yours,
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